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This information is being provided to you as a potential victim. Identified as a potential victim, please be 
advised of the following: 
 
Those wishing to follow the case more closely through what is public record have the option to do so by 
signing up for a PACER account. PACER stands for “Public Access to Court Electronic Records”, it is an 
electronic public access service that allows users to obtain case and docket information online from 
federal appellate, district, and bankruptcy courts.  
 
For all public record case proceedings and court notes, individuals may sign up for a PACER account and 
follow the information on the website accordingly to sign up and look up the associated docket number 
at the top of this letter. 
 
PACER can be accessed from the following website: https://www.pacer.gov/ 
 
This is a service provided by the Federal Judiciary in keeping with its commitment to providing public 
access to court information via a centralized service. As a reminder, PACER is mandated by Congress and 
a program that is funded entirely through user fees set by the Judicial Conference. The fee schedule is 
published in the “Electronic Public Access Fee Schedule” at: 
 
https://www.pacer.gov/documents/epa_feesched.pdf 
 
You may still log into the Victim Notification System (VNS) with your previously provided User ID and PIN 
to view notices generated. Through VNS you will continue to be provided with updated scheduling and 
event information as the case proceeds through the criminal justice system. You may obtain current 
information about this case on the VNS website at https://www.notify.usdoj.gov or from the VNS Call 
Center at 1-866-DOJ-4YOU (1-866-365-4968) (TDD/TTY: 1-866-228-4619) (International: 1-502-213-
2767). In addition, you may use the Call Center or Internet to update your contact information and/or 
change your decision about participation in the notification program. The notices that are posted here 
are to ensure victims receive notice about their statutory rights and ongoing notifications as envisioned 
by the Crime Victims’ Rights Act. Copies of VNS notices can also be found on the large victim case 
website at: 
 
https://www.justice.gov/usao-ne/victimwitness-assistance/information-victims-large-cases/us-voight 
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